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County Clean Up Day 

The Coalition for a Cleaner County is organizing a County Clean Up day on April 25, 2020. Volunteers are invited 
to meet at one of three locations at 10:00am on Saturday. Groups of ten or fewer will be formed and sent out to 
different locations for trash pickup. Safety vests and trash bags will be provided.  
 
Meeting locations:  
Mill Creek Lake Park 
Buffalo Springs Turnpike (at the intersection of Route 130 and Buffalo Springs Turnpike) 
Coolwell Park 
 
Community members who want to participate, but are unable to attend, are encouraged to pick up their 
neighborhood streets and share before and after photos in the Coalition’s Facebook Group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/655375711966717/?source_id=343394659134969. VDOT trash bags are 
available from the Coalition for such purposes. Orange VDOT trash bags may be left beside the roadway for 
pickup by VDOT crews for weighing and disposal at the Amherst County landfill. 
 
Citizens interested in volunteering or learning more should join the Facebook group or contact Virginia Myers at 
virginia.myers@gmail.com  

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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